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Hello Sir/Madam,

I am responding to your letter in link - https://www.finra.org/rules-guidance/notices/21-19

We need rules and regulation to allow shorts only upto available number of float shares. Strictly prevent creation of
fake shares and dark pool trading.  Short selling must be backed up by 100% cash amount for the price difference if
the price goes up. 

Call or put option also should be linked to real shares.  No fake call/short selling to create stocks out of thin air.

Protect Companies from Shorts and Hedge Funds. Save jobs and the economy. Stop supporting Wall streets and
HFs, Shorts, the ultra rich and influentials.

I hope this helps.

Thanks
James Pauline
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